
 

Sea Goats Newsletter 26th March 2021 

The Sea Goats have had a very busy week making traps for Evil Pea and trying to entice Evil Pea out 

of hiding buy making healthy pizzas, whilst rescuing the poor vegetables who have been stuck to the 

cupboard door! The children have worked tremendously hard learning the Phase 3 Tricky words and 

practising reading the trigraphs ear and air. During next weeks online learning, I will be focusing upon 

the ure trigraph which the children have found particularly difficult. In Maths, the Sea Goats have enjoyed using 1p 

coins to pay for their shopping and are becoming more confident adding two amounts together to find the total cost. As 

school will be closed next week please log into Tapestry each day where the Sea Goats will have access to online 

learning (more information to follow). Today we sadly say goodbye to two magnificent Sea Goats, Gokturk and Evie. 

Good luck in your new adventures, we will miss you very much! I would like to wish you all a very happy and healthy 

Easter.   

Snack  

Monday -          Butter biscuits /raisins      

Tuesday –        Yoghurt / apples     

Wednesday –   Pitta / red peppers/ humus  

Thursday –       Banana / kiwis  

Friday -             Cheese / crackers     

 

 Water and milk available throughout the day  


